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Situational Overview

• May 31, 2024, Joseph E. Boone Blvd and James P. Brawley 
Dr.

• The water main break near the intersection of Joseph E 
Boone Blvd NW and J.P. Brawley Dr. 

• Crews were onsite and working aggressively to repair the 
48-inch and 36-inch transmission lines.

• May 31, 2024, West Peachtree St. and 11th St.

• The water main break near the intersection of West 
Peachtree St. and 11th St. 
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What’s Next

• The Department of Watershed Management is reviewing the resolution introduced by the Atlanta City 
Council to aid residents and businesses affected by the two water main breaks that occurred on May 31, 
2024. 

• DWM conducting a comprehensive review of customers systemwide and is committed to delivering 
superior customer service.

• The Department of Watershed Management is not currently finding extensive water pressure issues 
across the city of Atlanta. However, we are actively collaborating with local businesses and residents to 
offer any potential assistance.
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City Response
1. Declared State of Emergency

• Responded to over 85,000 emergencies citywide.
2. Standing Up Emergency Response

• 15 citywide update and planning calls.
• All departments and offices represented.

3. Joint Operations Center
• In person with all departments and intergovernmental support 

via Clayton, Gwinnett and DeKalb.
4. Water Distribution Plan

• Fire stations as distribution hubs
• Senior facilities

5. Council Briefings
• Two virtual

6. Notices to Businesses and Organizations
7. Number of Direct Camera Updates

• 8 updates 
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Status Updates

• Boone and Brawley Repairs Completed on June 1, 2024
• 11th and West Peachtree Repairs Completed on June 6, 2024
• Blue Ribbon Committee 
• $5M Grant 
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Questions


